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November 28, 2018
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Update to the Board of Directors – Certification Programs and the NAESB EIR
Certification Programs
On October 9, 2018, the WEQ Executive Committee approved a new version of the NAESB Accreditation Requirements for Authorized Certification Authorities (ACA Specification).  This document supports the NAESB Certification Program for Accredited Certification Authorities by defining the technical requirements a certificate authority must meet to become a NAESB ACA.  The modifications included changes to correct typographical and grammatical errors as well as to more closely align the specification document with other industry guidelines from the National Institute of Technology and Standards and the Certificate Authority-Browser Forum.
The new NAESB ACA Specification became effective on October 10, 2018.
NAESB EIR
In October, modifications were implemented to the NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) to more accurately reflect the roles of NAESB and the system administrator regarding ownership and management of the tool.  As part of these modifications, updates were made to the registry homepage, login page, and the registry documentation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Earlier this year, two EIR Enhancement Requests were submitted to NAESB.  EIR Enhancement Request ER18001 proposed modifications to the subscription renewal process for the registry.  EIR Enhancement Request ER18002 proposed modifications to the pseudo-tie registration process to allow users to identify if the pseudo-tie is to serve load or generation.  Per the EIR Enhancement Request Process, both requests were reviewed by the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee (CISS).  NAESB staff is working with the system administrator to obtain the additional needed documentation, after which, the requests, WEQ CISS recommendations, and additional documentation will be presented to the NAESB Managing Committee for consideration.
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